
 

 

Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace 

 

English:  
We will write the ending of our version of traditional legend.  
 

Spellings:    
This week’s spellings to be tested on Wednesday are the words: busy, fruit, address, complete, business, 
heart, breathe, strange, extreme and forwards. 
 
New spellings will be sent home on Tuesday 12th December. The new words will be the Star Colour spellings 
specific to your child. They will be tested on the first Wednesday back after the Christmas holiday 
(Wednesday 10th January). 
 
Please remember to use a ‘look, say, cover, write check, correct’ approach for learning the spellings and to 
use the words in sentences.  It is important to practise spellings daily so that they become embedded in long 
term memory.  

Maths: 
We will consolidate our work adding 1s, 10s and 100s to a 3-digit number and spotting the pattern. We may 
also start adding 1s across a 10 when adding with 3digit numbers. Towards the end of the week, if time 
permits, we will try our hand at some Christmas themed additions and subtractions. 
 

Homework: 
Over the Christmas break please try to read daily and practice tables and number bonds using ttrockstars 
and numbots. The password can be found in the front of your child’s reading record. 
.  

Other Matters: 

• We have plenty to look forward to this week. On Wednesday we will enjoy sitting down together for 
the Christmas Lunch. Before this, the KS2 Talent Show will provide our pre-lunch entertainment  

• On Thursday at 2 pm, we will share our Christmas message with you in the KS2 Christmas concert. 
This will be in St Stephen and St Agnes Church just along from the school. The children have worked 
very hard practising and they are enthusiastic to perform. Prior to this in the morning, we will enjoy 
the KS1 Talent Show. 

• On Friday, we are planning a cinema party with popcorn and squash as a treat from the Year 3 team 
as a well done for a busy and hard-working first term. 

• As this will be the last Class News until next term, may we take this opportunity to wish you all a 
very Happy Christmas and New Year. 

• We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Thursday 4th January. 
 

This week in Year 3  
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